
 

 

GENDER DIVERSITY ONLINE WORKSHOP 
Wednesday 19th January 2022 

 
 

Southern Federation of Dance will be presenting an online workshop on Gender Diversity, 
that is targeted specifically for Dance Studio Owners and teachers.  The aim of the 
workshop is to equip SFD members with the skills to better support the needs of trans and 
gender diverse people in our communities. 
 

The workshop will be presented by a guest speaker from Transgender Victoria and is 
expected to run for approximately 90 minutes and include a Q & A session.  

Date:    Wednesday 19th January 2022 
 
Time:     8.00 pm 
  
Cost:     $25.00 per person 

Register:   On-line at www.comps-online.com.au  
    (Event - SFD Gender Diversity Workshop 2022) 
 
Registrations close: Friday 14th January 2022 

 

Participants will be emailed a link to the workshop on Monday 17th January 2022. 


